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Subject: Communication from the Alderwoman of the 15th District requesting to discuss sump pump
discharges on Ruby Avenue.

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 02-14-17: Defer until the July
25, 2017, Public Works and Services Committee meeting to perform a review of the situation.

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 08-08-17: Receive and file.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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